
•
Structural oolicies

8. We also agree on the need for effective structural
policies especially for creating jobs. To this end we shall:

- promote competition in order to speed up industrial adjustment;

- reduce major imbalances between agricultural supply and demand;

- facilitate job creating investment;

- improve the functioning of labour markets;

- promote the further opening of internal markets;

- encourage the elimination of capital market. imperfections and
restrictions and the improvement of the functioning ofinternational financial markets.

Multilateral surveillance and oolicy coordination

9. We warmly welcome the progress achieved by the Group of
Seven Finance Ministers in developing and implementingstrengthened arrangements for multilateral surveillance and
economic coordination as called for in Tokyo last year. The new
process of coordination, involving the use of economic
indicators, will enhance efforts to achieve more consistent and
mutually compatible policies by our countries.

10.
The Heads of State or Government reaffirm the important

policy commitments and undertakings adopted at the Louvre and
Washington meetings of the Group of Seven, including those
relat=ng to exchange rates. They agrée that, if in the future
world economic growth is insufficient, additional actions will be
required to achieve their common objectives. Accordingly, they
call on .their Finance Ministers to develop, if necessary,
additional appropriate policy measures for this purpose and to
continue to cooperate closély to foster stability of exchange
rates.

11.
The coordination of economic policies is an ongoing

process which will evolve and become more effective over time.
The Heads of State or Government endorse the understandings
reached by the Group of Seven Finance* Ministers to strengthen,
with the assistance of the International Monetary Fund (IMF), the
surveillance of their economies using economic indicators
including exchange rates,,in'particular by:

- the commitment by each country to develop medium-term
objectives and projections for.its economy, and for the group to
develop objectives and projections,.that are mutually consistent
both individually and collectively; and

- the use of Performance indicators to review and assess cùrrent
economic trends and to determine whether there are significant
deviations from an intended course that recuire consideration of
remedial actions.
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